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RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Board accept the following donations and that appropriate recognition be given to the 
donors. 

SUMMARY: 

The West Region has received the following donations: 

Claude Pepper Senior Citizen Center 
Ivon Benet donated $165 to be used toward the publication of the Center's Quarterly Newsletter. 

Claude Pepper Senior Club donated $610 to be used toward the publication of the Center's 
Quarterly Newsletter. 

Travel Store Platinum donated $1,000 to be used for Dodger Baseball tickets. 

Los Angeles Demos Association donated $525 to be used for Quilter's Buses. 

Barbara Hertz donated $600 to be used for quilting equipment. 

Neighbor United donated $135 to be used toward the publication of the Center's Quarterly 
Newsletter. 
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Kimberly Homes donated $450 to be used toward the publication of the Center's Quarterly 
Newsletter. 

PRASAD donated $1,125 to be used toward the publication of the Center's Quarterly 
Newsletter. 

Kaiser Foundation Health Plan, Inc., donated $3,500 to be used for the Monte Carlo New Years 
Eve Day Celebration on December 3 1,2009, and $234 to be used for Dodger Tickets for the July 
22,2009 game. 

Rancho Cienega Sports Complex 
Amanda Cueto-Moll donated a Juki Industrial Sewing Machine Model #DLD-432, with a total 
value of $800, to be used for the CLASS Parks Program. 

Kathryn Fairbrother donated a Singer Golden Touch N7 Sew with accessories, with a total value 
of $100. 

Robertson Recreation Center 
Amardeep Kaur donated $100 to be used to purchase supplies for the Peace Picnic. 

Golden Temple donated $250 to be used to purchase supplies for the Peace Picnic. 

E. L. Pajne donated $100 to be used to purchase supplies for the Peace Picnic. 

St. Mark Coptic Orthodox Church donated $100 to be used to purchase supplies for the Peace 
Picnic. 

Romy Schneider donated $200 to be used to purchase supplies for the Peace Picnic. 

Vineyard Recreation Center 
Healthy Links & Hot Dogs donated $1 00 to be used for Neighborhood Day 2008. 

Mu Dear's Restaurant donated $100 to be used for Neighborhood Day 2008. 

C & L Enterprise Catering donated $100 to be used for Neighborhood Day 2008. 

FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT: 

Acceptance of these donations results in no fiscal impact to the Department's General Fund 
except for unknown savings, as donations may offset some expenditures. 

This report was prepared by Barron G. Lightner, Secretary, West Region. 




